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Street Tree Program Investments 

 
As the “Garden City,” we must take care of our City trees and plant more every year. 
 
Trees certainly are beautiful, and they make Newton more livable, improve air quality, help 
stormwater runoff, and reduce temperatures in hot weather. The number of City street trees 
peaked in the late 1970s, and declined steadily by 50% until 2010 when our Forestry Program 
was reenergized. 
 
The City’s Forestry staff, with help from contractors and the wonderful volunteers from the 
Newton Tree Conservancy, plant and care for young trees, identify and remove dangerous trees 
and limbs, and complete stump removal and grinding. These investments have begun turning 
Newton greener, especially with strategic planting efforts in low tree canopy areas.  
 
Our significant investments in new trees over the past decade need to be carefully nurtured to 
assure they grow and thrive into full canopy trees. I am investing $250,000 in ARPA funds to 
purchase a new watering truck and to conduct pruning of young trees, and to address the 
backlog of mature street tree pruning.  
 
While these investments are made, our Director of Urban Forestry and Deputy Director of Parks, 
Recreation and Culture Marc Welch’s team are finishing a complete inventory of our City trees 
and developing Newton’s first ever City Street Tree Master Plan.  
 
Click here for more information on Newton’s Urban Forestry Program.  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D0010QO9k1HUvHx_nFP1z0hzF0zvC0aVpFwUaFTmADDmnyCKEBJDcOJ520jU35C9cqe6YZh_0M9I_K0xOkYuG1lhrolToTGdz4lVmSkyMn1F2ebXaBlmHdibs0Wjd8Ry8davcIS3AFDQ3KiTgAIRAd0iKEsp9280JApUsrO0A8NBA1Fef5KZ-jxg6APWoMjpjBn9ml41WACQP-rkTIbiL40IEJ5jBZuoq-0jw-f39b18EcHACkl9ez-PN1EtrvDaqX79pjq1SiCO4G8s-h1v0p_co8cDIteBtyvQnGMvspB7tILX9fjXdm4C9RLnT73Pg7N6vPi-ojpwYjWvVscJb4DSIyrm2pIJl5ALRkEy6QanNeeIWih8-KrtB02OQU-jDt2kzY-GH08rq-2zaaQIEVfmIJ7dvLSJfzNLXozvV4MeIyL5307Bv7ycKkHnwrWoAakBCiqn7ijXbgsqoD3LcaBh88IIGqB2dL0TdAqMcvPppjacUY1vtKfTlV9cJh4TGTKw3m2PWtyTPnSPYPpJMA0Mp7KhMMBV3x1qj5yhiMSrYFLKZfdMhRTBHyJH2dDLTL5zPxI4wPs2qaq_kEExrexgJWUUbfA2WR7n8A22_irn8Km-JuSIc6gOcqPN7buyKcHPdsNwsp326Y7T10Q1MMBVOGlwLAE7u7JKkXoSBGbQQKDk5eCdo1OLOhWppJ_NyqY_rnWst6d0w3HeTRQr5ByLW28uGKVoa61sLgq-Z1qKwAHZ6lcR_sqvv-Bfn5-ahmMWlRtxr5NW0dXu2R1dxS1T9Q%3D%3D%26c%3DgkVVIk7j9GxPoVN3Dz-pLVS9DEGGqTEjiNDDp0JdJnwUaXE595s5mA%3D%3D%26ch%3DuuT54M02vbK6COuDrHU_yn6YnEv8IoXMUpV7_RSXypcfPKAo-XJBEA%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Csnighman%40newtonma.gov%7C4cd0e234f1aa46354ab508d98505b57a%7C2a3929e0ccb54fb381402e2562c90e96%7C0%7C0%7C637687081849476852%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=TIK3L4ftVe9y1Q%2BaCIJ40DvSaWcDNQshEXPSg5MLC1c%3D&reserved=0

